
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Langcraigs Primary School and I hope that you will find our website helpful 
and informative.    

At Langcraigs, we aim to provide a happy, secure and health promoting learning 
environment where your child will be encouraged to work hard, to develop their social skills 
and abilities and to take pride in their achievements.  We strive to provide all our pupils 
with a wide range of learning opportunities and our aim is to encourage pupils to be 
confident individuals, responsible citizens, effective contributors and successful learners.  

All our staff have a strong commitment to the life and work of the school, and we hope 
that, by working in partnership with you, we can enable your child to achieve their full 
potential.  Parents are always welcome at Langcraigs, and we encourage you to take an 
active role in your child’s learning whenever possible.    

My staff and I look forward to working with you to achieve these aims and to provide a 
quality education for your child. If at any time there is any matter you wish to discuss, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs Lisa Robertson 
Head Teacher 

 
Our Vision 

To provide all our pupils with a range of experiences, which will equip them with the skills 
and knowledge required to meet the challenges they will face throughout their lives. 

Our Values                                                                                                                                                            
R - Reach        E - Effort        A - Ambition        C - Caring        H –Honesty 


